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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

 12th February 2025 
 

RE: Lancaster Landmark and Sir Richard Owen Learning Walk 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The Spring 1 term focus has been Lovely Lancaster and next half term is all about 
DINOSAUR HUNTERS.  
 
Our Year 2 pupils would love to complete a learning walk around Lancaster to visit buildings 
of historical significance as well as visit places linked to Sir Richard Owen, who we have 
been learning about. In small groups your child will be following a map to find some of 
Lancaster’s oldest landmarks.  
 
There is no cost for this trip and lunch will be back in school as normal. 

  
As we are splitting children into small groups, their tours around Lancaster will be at 

separate times across Wednesday 26th February, Monday 3rd March or Wednesday 5th 
March.  

 
The children should wear suitable clothing for the weather (school uniform and a coat) and 
comfortable shoes. 
   
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 2 Team.  
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